
Dear Valued Clients, 

We hope this letter finds you in good health. We appreciate your continued trust and partnership with our 
pharmacy. 

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming change in our product offerings. Upon thorough deliberation, 
we have chosen to cease the production of the listed products. This decision will take effect for any 
prescription dated after March 15, 2024, or until inventory is exhausted, whichever occurs first: 

Discontinued Medication Possible Alternatives 
AOD-9604 6 mg Vial for Injection Semaglutide for Injection 

Tesamorelin for Injection 
AOD-9604 300 mcg Troche Semaglutide for Injection 

5-Amino-1MQ Capsules
BPC-157 6 mg Vial for Injection Tesamorelin for Injection 

Hexarelin for Injection 
IGF-1 for Injection 

BPC-157 15 mg Vial for Injection As above 
BPC-157 500 mcg Capsule GHK-Cu Capsules 
Dihexa 15 mg and 30 mg Capsules None currently 
Ibutamoren 15 mg and 25 mg Capsules Hexarelin Capsules 
Ipamorelin 6 mg/CJC-1295 6 mg Vial for Injection Tesamorelin for Injection 

Hexarelin for Injection 
Ipamorelin 15 mg/CJC-1295 9 mg Vial for Injection As above 
Ipamorelin 15 mg / Sermorelin 18 mg Vial for Injection As above 
KPV 500 mcg/BPC-157 250 mcg Capsule GHK-Cu Capsules 

5-Amino-1MQ Capsules
MOTs-C Acetate 10 mg Vial for Injection SS-31 for Injection (coming soon) 
Tesamorelin 6 mg / Ipamorelin 3 mg mg Vial for Injection Tesamorelin for Injection 

Hexarelin for Injection 
Tesamorelin 12 mg / Ipamorelin 6 mg Vial for Injection As above 

This decision was not made lightly, and we understand that these products may be important to some of 
our clients. However, we believe it is in the best interest of our customers and the pharmacy to focus on 
other products and services. We offer alternatives available for many of these medications and encourage 
you to reach out to your prescriber or pharmacy.  

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and assure you that we remain committed to 
providing you with high-quality products and services. We value your business and appreciate your 
understanding during this transition. 

If you have any concerns or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service 
team. 

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 


